
At this time, Westminster College plans to open its physical campus for activities and classes 
beginning with Commencement 2020 on Aug. 8. Meanwhile, while a few staff members 
continue to work remotely this summer, many staff members returned to campus on May 18, 
implementing recommended health and social-distancing measures. 

As of June 1, we are happy to report that by employing a number of careful health and safety 
precautions, prospective students and their families are allowed to visit campus on a limited 
basis. Please refer to this resource if you are interested in visiting Westminster College. 

Please keep in mind that although our campus is beginning to open, the safety of our Blue Jays 
continues to be foremost in our decision making, and we consistently monitor the COVID-19 
situation throughout our area and worldwide. Westminster College is closely following 
guidelines established by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the World 
Health Organization, the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services, the Callaway 
County Health Department, and the City of Fulton. 

Finally, Westminster College has a firm plan in place should the COVID-19 situation in our area 
change. We are confident that our Blue Jays will continue to thrive just as they did during our 
unprecedented Spring 2020 Semester, when all classes were conducted remotely through our 
Digital Blue Distance Learning Program beginning March 23 and ending May 7. 

Please continue to refer to this portion of our website for updates concerning COVID-19 and our 
campus. And please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions by emailing 
Sarah.Backer@westminster-mo.edu. 

 


